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COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 
Curriculum Committee​ – Ms. Beach 

● Ms. Anderson gave an update regarding: 
o Transition from the classroom to online education 
o Graduation requirements for the Class of 2020 
o Spring 2020 state testing  
o 3rd grade reading guarantee 
o 2020 state report cards 
o College credit plus deadlines and eligibility 
o Spring 2020 AP testing 
o Technology and lunch distribution numbers 
o Professional development for certified staff 
o McKeon Education Group continuing outreach to Rocky River families 

● Ms. Norman provided an update regarding: 
o Specially designed instruction is being provided to all students with special needs 
o School counselors have been available and are providing mental health services 
o Communication with ELL families 
o Commercials created by our behaviors specialist designed to assist families 

Finance Committee​ – Ms. Leitch 
● Mr. Markus reported  that the Finance Committee meeting originally scheduled for April 

23, 2020 has been cancelled. Finance updates will be provided at the Business Meeting 
on April 23, 2020 at 5PM. 

● Mr. Markus provided an update regarding: 
o PI projects and financing of certain projects 
o Family First COVID19 Act and Care Act 

● Dr. Shoaf and Ms. Anderson provided information regarding instructional technology 
needs at the high school level 

Policy & Legislation​ – Ms. Goepfert 
● Ms. Goepfert reported that the Policy & Legislation meeting has been cancelled. 
● Ms. Goepfert reported that the Parks & Rec meeting has been cancelled. 

Facilities Committee​ – Dr. Fancher 
● Mr. Gifford provided an update regarding: 

o Projects at the high school 
o Cleaning schedule at every building 

● Dr. Shoaf shared information regarding the possibility of organizing book collection by 
the end of the school year 

School Community​ – Ms. Olander 



● Ms. Olander reported that Rocky River received a Best Community award for music 
education by NAMM Foundation 

● Dr. Fancher provided a Senior Center update 
 
Dr. Shoaf gave an update that the 8th grade field trip to Washington, DC is canceled for 2020. 
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